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March 25, 2022 
CL 6-2022, March 24, 2022 
CSC 3-2022, March 9, 2022 

Minute Item 5.4, March 9, 2022 
  
LOCAL AREA MUNICIPALITIES 
THE ASSOCIATION OF MUNICIPALITIES OF ONTARIO (AMO) 

SENT ELECTRONICALLY 

Motion – Safety and Security of Staff and Elected Officials 
Minute Item 5.4 

Regional Council, at its meeting held on March 24, 2022, approved the following 
recommendation of its Corporate Services Committee: 

1. That staff BE DIRECTED to conduct the necessary research, including an 
environmental scan of other jurisdictions, in order to provide Regional Council with 
options for consideration that may enhance the safety and security of staff and 
elected officials; 

2. That staff BE DIRECTED to brief Regional Council on the accepted best practices to 
maintain personal safety when not on Regional property; 

3. That staff BE DIRECTED to report back to Regional Council no later than May 19, 
2022; and 

4. That this motion BE CIRCULATED to the local area municipalities and the 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO). 

 

Yours truly, 

 
 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 
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